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June 2017 FC Report for Flotilla 22-02 

 

01 June 2017 

 

TO:  John Traganos, DCmdr, Haig Dick, VCmdr,  

FROM:  Maureen Comerford, FC 22 - 02 

CC:  Zachary Steinbrecher, IPDCmdr, FCs of Division 22, Jerome Varvaro, VFC 22-02, Edward McGee, 

IPFC 22-02, Division 22, Carol Stolze, SO-SR, Rick Erdody - FSO-SR,  

 

 The Flotilla’s balance at the end of May 2017 was $5,144.82. 

 Northport’s 2017 Blessing of the Fleet is Saturday, June 10, at 11:00 am.   

 The Flotilla’s VEs have been out a number of times already.  The final VE in REYRs has completed the 

supervised VEs and it has been changed in AUXDATA. 

 Katherine Alessandro’s transfer from Flotilla 01-04 to 22-02 is complete. 

 Flotilla members Katherine Allessandro, Robert Allen, Alan Feigelson, and myself participated in the 

two nights of Pyrotechnic testing.   

 Please note the change in my email for CG Auxiliary business - 2202vfc@gmail.com.   

 

 

NEXT FLOTILLA MEETING – Thursday, 08 June 2017, 19:30 Hours USCG Station Eatons Neck Galley.  

If you are coming to our Flotilla meeting, please remember to arrive early because IDs must be 

checked at the gate. 

mailto:2202vfc@gmail.com

